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WIMBOLDSLEY

I hope this message finds everyone well . This week has been full of activity!  
I am thril led to report that our Year 2 children had a fantastic time during their 
residential visit to Burwardsley this week. It is wonderful to know that they 

enjoyed the outdoors, even if it meant getting a bit muddy! I'm sure the long soak 
in the bath and the early night on Wednesday were well-deserved after all the 
excitement. A huge thank you to the dedicated staff who accompanied them on  
this trip. On a different note, it was fantastic to see so many creative outfits  
on World Book Day. I appreciate the effort put in by all involved. Thank you  
for contributing to the positive spirit of our school community.

Attendance
Thank you for supporting good attendance at Wimboldsley Primary School.  Our whole school 
attendance is currently 96%.  Last half term, there were some nasty bugs/viruses in school. I’m sure 
that attendance will continue to improve over the coming weeks.
Please remember that the gates close at 8.55am each morning with registers taken and lessons 
starting soon after.  This week a total of 2 hours and 57 minutes of learning were lost due to lateness.

Next Friday 
is COMIC 
RELIEF 
RED NOSE 
DAY. Come to 
school in your 
own clothes 
and pay £1.00 
to this very 
worthy cause.

Boreatton Park
Next week it is Year 4's 
turn to head of on their 
2-night residential 
to Boreatton Park in 
Shropshire. They are 
all very excited and 
can't wait to get stuck-
in to their exciting 
activities and sharing 
rooms with their 
friends. Look out for 
lots of updates on X.

Parents 
Evening
Thursday 
21st March. 
Bookings will 
be available via 
School Spider 
from today.

We are all looking 
forward to an exciting 
Science Week in 
school next week.
This years theme is 
'time' and I wanted to let you 
know about how you can get 
involved.
Time for Science on X. 
We want to see your scientific 
posts. From baking to 
gardening, star gazing to dog 
walking ... science really is 
everywhere so don't be shy 
to get involved. Our favourite 
posts will be shared in a 
special science week assembly 
next week, there may even 
be a prize or two! Please use 
#WimboldsleyTimeForScience 
and tag @WimboldsleyCPS so 
that your post is not lost.

Burwardsley
Year 2 had a wonderful time this week on their residential in Burwardsley. They 
took part in lots of exciting activities and were all so grown up staying away from 
home. Well done Year 2!

CROSS 
COUNTRY
Our Year 5 and 
6 cross country 

team took part in 
an inter-schools 
competition on 

Thursday.Everyone 
showed great 

sportsmanship 
and put in 100% 
effort. Well done 

team.

Science Vocabulary 
Raffle It's back! 
Children will be 
awarded raffle tickets 
throughout the week 

for using ambitious and exciting 
science vocabulary. We have 
an infant and junior science 
hamper up for grabs.
National Science Week 
Competition The competition 
is now open and I will send 
all entries that are submitted 
to me by Friday 15th March 
- will we have a Wimboldsley 
winner? More information 
and entry forms (which 
must be completed) are 
available here: https://www.
britishscienceweek.org/
plan-your-activities/poster-
competition/




